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Case # 16-1871-EL-BGN
Please do NOT allow the Icebreaker Wind Turbine project to move ahead. It will be unsightly,
and cause more problems than what is is worth.
We are boaters and do no NOT want to put up with navigating wind turbines.
The maintainence costs will be far more than the estimates just due to the off shore locations.
What will happen if a turbine breaks down and leaks toxic lubricants into the ware?
Too many issues, not proven technology, please vote no!

Corey Bechtel
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